
 

2011 Distributor Seminar of West China Cement Limited 

 

On 26 June, 2011 Distributor Seminar of WCC was held by our Sales Department. Mr. Li 

Wenyu, Vice President and General Sales Manager, Mr. Chen Long, Technical Director of 

WCC and more than 80 distributors attended the Seminar. 

 

The Seminar was chaired by Mr. Wang Yong, Vice Manager of Sales Department. During 

the meeting, total 14 representatives of distributors including Mr. Zhang Zhenfeng, our 

regional distributor and President of Yangxian Cement Sales Association made speeches. 

They fully recognized our products but also proposed some reasonable suggestions. 

 

At the end of the Seminar, Mr. Li emphasized that WCC will continue to make efforts to 

create a win-win future together with all of our distributors. 


